
Dear Patient Family, 

 

We are excited to announce that we have a new office right 
here in Red Bank! It is being renovated, and our tentative 
opening is July 1st. We will keep you posted on the details as 
we get closer to the opening date. In the meantime, our care 
for our patients will be seamless during this interim period at 
a colleague’s office in Lincroft. Our patients who are 
scheduled to see us during May and June will receive the 
details when we confirm your appointment. 

 

Our communications will be seamless as well. Our phone 
number, (732)741-8040, text and email remain the same. 

 

Thank you for your patience and support and entrusting us 
to provide your continued care! 

 

Dr. Julie Molin and Team 
 

 


